Grellet, Luc

De:

Stuart Hetherington <swh@cbp.com.au>

Envoyé:

lundi 20 avril 2015 09:59

À:

Grellet, Luc

Objet:

FW: Re[2]: CMI - CMI Arbitration - Questionnaire

I was away last week and cannot recall if I forwarded this to you. I will leave you to forward to your team.

All the best Stuart

Stuart Hetherington

Partner

Colin Biggers & Paisley Level 42, 2 Park Street Sydney NSW 2000 I www.cbp.com.au D +61 2 8281 4477 F +61 2 8281 4567 E swh@cbp.com.au

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: CAPPAGLI, Alberto C. [mailto:ACC@marval.com]

Sent: Wednesday, 15 April 2015 2:14 am

To: Stuart Hetherington

Cc: Melissa Matheson; admini@cmi-imc.org

Subject: RV: Re[2]: CMI - CMI Arbitration - Questionnaire

Dear President,

The CMI questionnaire on Arbitration has been considered by the Executive Council of the Argentine Maritime Law Association.

It is clear that the ICC / CMI System has not been welcomed by the maritime community, which seems to be satisfied with the existing arbitration centers.

The comparative analysis of the arbitration rules and practices as well as the recognition and enforcement of arbitral awards are issues which have been considered at length in the juridical literature.

From our consideration of the above we conclude that it is not necessary that the CMI play a part in maritime arbitration.

Finally, we may add that our Association has its own Arbitral Rules and Committee in place since 2005, and a number of local and regional contracts refer disputes to our system. However, in practice our Arbitral Committee has been required to arbitrate only one case. In another dispute, even though our Rules were applicable our Arbitral Committee was not required to intervene.

Kind regards,

Alberto C. Cappagli

President

Ar

gentine Maritime Law Association

De: Melissa Matheson [mailto:mzm@cbp.com.au] En nombre de Stuart Hetherington Enviado el: jueves, 19 de febrero de 2015 11:09 p.m. Asunto: CMI - CMI Arbitration - Questionnaire
Please see my letter attached.
Kind regards
Stuart
Stuart Hetherington
President, CMI
D +61 2 8281 4477 F +61 2 8281 4567 E swh@cbp.com.au
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
If this email was not addressed to you then you may not make any use of it. It may contain material that is confidential or covered by client legal privilege. If you have received this message in error, please advise us by reply email or telephone, reverse charges, and their delete the message and any attachment. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of this firm. When using email to communicate with us, please be aware that all information contained in your email is stored in our server and later backed up with our other business records. Access to archived information by our firm personnel is strictly limited and controlled.

Este mensaje es confidencial. Puede contener información amparada por el secreto profesional. Si usted ha recibido este e-mail por error, por favor comuníquenoslo inmediatamente vía e-mail y tenga la amabilidad de eliminarlo de su sistema; no deberá copiar el mensaje ni divulgar su contenido a ninguna persona. Muchas gracias.